
 

“The Women’s Center of Jacksonville (WCJ) would like to formally 

thank Sheriff Mike Williams for his ongoing support during his time as 

Jacksonville Sherriff. 

It is important for our community that there are trauma-informed 

sexual assault services for survivors. We opened the J. Wayne and 

Delores Barr Weaver Sexual Assault Forensic Exam (S.A.F.E.) Center 

during Sheriff Williams’ time in office and he was instrumental in 

assisting the WCJ to acquire the necessary resources for security at 

the S.A.F.E. Center. 

We look forward to continuing our work with the Jacksonville Sheriff’s 

Office (JSO) and his successor, including providing trauma-informed 

training to officers and detectives to continue supporting sexual 

assault survivors.” 

 

Teresa G. Miles 

Executive Director 

 

 


